hd . ’pa

O HOE0F 4 ' . pe R
S > )

A

Department of -

. Environmental Protection

. Northeast District
Lawton Chiles . 7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite 8200 Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor ' _ Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7590 Secretary

January 26, 1995

Mr. Ralph F. Mongillo, Jr.

Project Manager

Viro Group, Inc.

8130 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 104
Jacksonville, Florida 32256

Dear Mr. Mongillo:

Initial Remedial Action and

Soil Screening Report of March 11, 1994

Mobro Marine Facility - Green Cove Springs 4
(Ciay7county - Waste Cleanup

The Northeast District DEP Office has reviewed the above-referenced
document submitted for the Mobro Marine facility. The
above-referenced report, in addition to the information presented
to the Department on January 14, 1994, adequately addresses the
Department’s concerns generated from the Preliminary Contamlnatlon
Assessment Report (PCAR) review. Based on the information

" submitted, contgg;get1@nfwas~beiewfstate guldance concentratlons,
therefore rNo Further=Action is requlred - -

3.

O
Please note that this letter does not certify that the site is not

contaminated, and the Department reserves the right to require
appropriate actions for this site if any contamination is
discovered in the future.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at the letterhead
address or at (904)448-4320 extension 249.

Sincerely,

Brian K.’ Kelley)
Environmental Spec1allst
Waste Cleanup
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“Protect, Conse_rve and Manage Florida’s Environment and Natural Resources™

Printed on recycled paper.



